From: Paul Fortt <paulfortt@icloud.com>

Sent: 12 February 2025 20:49

To: Licensing

Subject: HORNCHURCH FOOD AND WINE 42-44 Squirrels Heath Lane,
Hornchurch, RM11 2EA

[You don't often get email from paulfortt@icloud.com. Learn why this is
important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to yourselves in regards to objecting to an alcohol licence for
HORNCHURCH FOOD AND WINE 42-44 Squirrels Heath Lane, RM11 2EA.

In the area there is currently between 6-7 shops that sell alcohol, food and
wine.

The impact to the neighbourhood will be significant with noise, rubbish and
more footfall

of street drinkers. Large groups of youths will be loitering from the local
area along with

the footfall of people from the local college.

Many Thanks
Paul Fortt

Local resident

Sent from my iPhone



